
PARENT COFFEE 
MORNING

Parents and Carers,

You are warmly invited to our next coffee
morning this Friday 24th November.

John from CAP and Ruth from the Ballymena
Foodbank will be coming in to chat about the
work they do and services they provide. 

Our final parent coffee morning of this first
term will be held on Friday 8th December.

This will be a ‘Mindfulness & Mince Pies’
session with Veronica Ellis. (More details to
follow.)

I look forward to seeing you there!

Miss. Kane


